¢ RESIDENTIAL CARTS

* COMMERCIAL CONTAINERS

* INDUSTRIAL DROP BOXES

® RECYCLING FACILITY
EFFICIENT PUNCTUAL SERVICE

HOLIDAY GREETINGS TO QUR VALUED CUSTOMERS

All of us at Waste Control would like to wish all our customers a happy and safe
holiday season. We would like to allow our employees to be able to spend
Christmas Day and New Year’s Day with their families. In order for this to happen
we would like to change your pickup day during the following 2 weeks. Please
put your cart (or can) out the night before to insure pickup.

Normal Pickup Day New Holiday Scheduled Day
Friday, Dec 25" Saturday, Dec 26™"
Friday, Jan 1° Saturday, Jan 2™

HAVE A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!

OFFICE: BILLING:
1150 3rd Avenue PO. Box 148
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